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REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN 

 
DECLARATION OF NO ELECTION 

 
 
I, Christy Malden, Chief Election Officer for the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen, 

do hereby declare that there will not be an election for the office of Olalla Local Community 

Commissioner due to an insufficient number of candidates. 

 

I further declare that, pursuant to section 100(1) of the Local Government Act, the Regional 

District of Okanagan-Similkameen will appoint four qualified persons to the office of Olalla 

Local Community Commissioner, for the term ending in October 31, 2022. 

 

 

Given under my hand at Penticton, British Columbia, this 24th day of September, 2018. 

 

 
_______________________________ 
Christy Malden 
Chief Election Officer 
 
 


